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November 14, 2024 
  
NOTICE OF UPCOMING ROAD WORK 
  
To: Residents 
Re: Worth Township Highway District 2024 Paving Program Various Streets 
  
Dear Resident, 
  
The Worth Township Highway District advertised for bid the 2024 paving program and awarded the 
contract to the low bidder, Lindahl Brothers, Inc. Construction is set to begin this week and will extend 
through much of November. If you received this letter, your street will be resurfaced in the coming 
weeks. You may see work begin with concrete curb repair followed by street patching, milling, and then 
resurfacing. Areas outside of the street disturbed by construction activities will be restored prior to work 
being finalized. 
  
It is expected that access to driveways will be maintained at all times. The contractor or engineer will 
communicate with you in advance in the event there is a disruption to access. Note that you will see signs, 
barricades, and other traffic control devices as construction begins and progresses on your street. 
  
The District has been working to address repairs and resurfacing of streets. The District is utilizing 
available funds to resurface priority streets based on need. As funding is limited, those streets in need that 
cannot be improved this year will be added to the 2025 paving program. The District will continue 
diligent efforts in seeking available grant funding opportunities and allocate other funding sources in a 
fiscally responsible and sustainable manner. 
  
Thank you for taking the time to review this letter. If you have any questions now or during construction, 
please feel free to contact Leticia Campos, Executive Administrator, at (708) 389-6644 or 
CamposL@worthtownship.com. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
  
Vicki Moody 
Highway Commissioner 
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